
Archery 

The 2024 Weslaco Archery/Madison Middle School class and range experience took 

place on May 4th. There were fourteen (14) classroom participants along with parents 

and/or guardians. An additional seven (7) participants joined the group at the archery 

range for practical experience, several from the Madison School System.  

The instructors (Janet Sovey and Melissa Colarik from Madison Middle School, and 

Cheryl Bissler retired [NASP Certified]) did an outstanding and thorough job in the 

classroom portion. Safety was emphasized throughout the presentation, along with tips 

to help with shooting and accuracy.  Non-member Ross Nichols and Chuck Bissler [USA 

Archery Certified] handled the set up and range and acted as safety officers. 

The weather was dreary with light rain at times, but that did not dampen the participant's 

enthusiasm. During the range time, participants became competitive when prizes were 

offered.  

Thanks to the Weslaco members who came to help and made the set up and tear down 

for this event go smoothly. 

 

                            

       

                          Some happy faces learning and showing off their archery skills 


